Announcement Weekend Pulpit Announcement – Pastor
As we prepare for Commitment Weekend next weekend, let us reflect on St. Paul’s words: “Hope does not disappoint” (Romans 5:5). Inspired by this message and Saint Katharine Drexel’s faith, we are called to serve others with compassion. Through your support of the Bishop's Annual Appeal for Ministries, you can offer spiritual nourishment, faith formation, and meet the needs of your brothers and sisters in Christ. Join me next weekend in supporting this year’s annual appeal and sharing the hope that never disappoints. Thank you for answering God’s call.

